
MSG SPHERE 
 

PRIOR PERMISSION REQUIRED (PPR) 

September 29-30, 2023 

BASED TENANTS ARE EXEMPT 
 

• For the period 29-30 September 2023, a $500.00 Event Fee will apply. 

• Go to hnd.aero/Forms/FBORequest/ to request a PPR number. 

 

 

Henderson Executive Airport (KHND) is requiring prior permission for all aircraft seeking to use 

the airport between September 29th and 30th, 2023. 

 

 

A PPR Number, issued via the hnd.aero website (FBO Notice of Arrival/Fee Estimate Tab) is 

required for each landing of itinerant aircraft. A confirmation/PPR number will be provided after 

the Reservation form is completed and approved. Confirmation will be sent via email. The PPR 

number must be entered in the remarks section of your flight plan. PPR approvals will be limited 

based on ramp capacity. Payment is required prior to arrival. You will be contacted by the airport 

FBO via telephone for event fee payment. 

https://www.hnd.aero/Forms/FBORequest/WhichForm
https://www.hnd.aero/Forms/FBORequest/WhichForm

